
 
NOTICE OF SITE WALK, PUBLIC HEARING & MEETING – June 28th 2017 
 
Town of Durham – Planning Board     Posted:  June 20th 2017 
 
Mindy Woerter, Chairwoman    Anne Torregrossa, Vice Chairwoman  
  
John Simoneau     Juliet Caplinger 
Brian Lanoie  
 
The Planning Board will hold a Public Site Walk at Mineral Springs Estate, Map #13, Lot 
#8, off of Granite Hill Farm Road, beginning at 6:00 p.m., followed by a Public Hearing 
at the Town Office, 630 Hallowell Road, Durham, Maine beginning at 7:00 p.m. 
 
A regular meeting of the Durham Planning Board will be held on Wednesday, June 7th 
2017 at the Durham Town Office, 630 Hallowell Road, Durham, Maine immediately 
following the Public Hearing.  
 
1.    Call to Order 
 
2.   Establishment of Quorum 
 
3.    Pledge of Allegiance 
 
4.    Amendments to Agenda 
 
5.    Acceptance of Minutes – June 7th 2017 
 
6.   Continuing Business -  Barry Baldwin – Map #13, Lot #8 – Subdivision Application,  
        Mineral Spring Estates, continued from June 7th 2017. 
                                       
7.   Chairman's Comments: 
  
 a.  Next Regular Planning Board Meeting – Wednesday, August 2nd  2017 at the  
     Town Office beginning at 7:00 p.m. 
 
 b.  Applications – with nine (9) separate packets of supporting documentation  
      are due at the Town Office no later than the close of business, 4:30 p.m., on    
      Monday, July 24th 2017 .  
      
8.  Adjournment 
 
 
cc:  Calvin Beaumier, Interim Codes Official 
        Alden Allen, PIT Meetings Technician 


